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  The Business of Audio Engineering Dave Hampton,2008 (Music Pro Guide Books
& DVDs). For all the independent engineers diving headfirst into the real
world. Once you have trained to become a professional audio engineer, you'll
find it's a real jungle out there in the professional world. This book
teaches you all you need to know about the professional life of the audio
engineer, with business strategies presented by an award-winning top
engineer. From attracting clients to keeping them, from hiring studios to
working on your own, from dealing with problem artists, producers and labels
to handling a crisis, keeping one from happening to getting paid what you're
worth, author Dave Hampton has the advice you need to manage your audio
engineering career like the business it truly should be.
  ITunes Music Bob Katz,Robert A. Katz,2013 Apple's exciting new Mastered for
iTunes (MFiT) initiative, introduced in early 2012, introduces new
possibilities for delivering high-quality audio. For the first time, record
labels and program producers are encouraged to deliver audio materials to
iTunes in a high resolution format, which can produce better-sounding
masters. In iTunes Music, author and world-class mastering engineer Bob Katz
starts out with the basics, surveys the recent past, and brings you quickly
up to the present—where the current state of digital audio is bleak. Katz
explains the evolution of standards for dynamic range through the present and
with implications for the future. He details the new methods that Apple is
developing to accept high resolution audio and shows step by step how audio
engineers and producers can take advantage of them. This book is designed for
all those dealing with sound, from sound engineers to music industry
executives and musicians—and those aspiring to all these roles. This book
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will help you understand the issues around delivering high-quality
environment and get all your facts straight for when you encounter resistance
to good sound. Topics covered include: • Contrasting the production of CD
albums with iTunes albums • High Resolution audio • Dithering • Distortion
(and how to avoid it) • Lossy Coding • Loudness Metering • Sound Check and
how it affects our production techniques • Apple's tools for Mastered for
iTunes Foreword by renowned mastering engineer Bob Ludwig. Join the forums at
www.digido.com/iTunes, for the latest information and discussions!
  Choosing and Using Audio and Music Software Mike Collins,2004-03-08 This
comprehensive reference features all the major audio software: SONAR XL;
Cubase SX; Logic Audio Platinum; Digital Performer; Nuendo; Pro Tools; Peak;
Spark XL; SonicWorx; Audition (Cool Edit Pro); WaveLab; Sound Forge. If you
need advice on which systems to purchase, which are most suitable for
particular projects, and on moving between platforms mid-project, this book
should be your one-stop reference. Mike Collins is a trainer and consultant
who has been tackling these issues for years and his expert advice will save
you time and money. Each section covers a specific system, providing a handy
overview of its key features and benefits, including help with setup. Hints
and Tips appear throughout these sections, addressing issues such as how to
record drum loops using a virtual drum-machine, recording basslines and
keyboard pads using virtual synthesizers, and adding strings, brass or other
instruments using virtual samplers. Mike then illustrates how to convert
these MIDI recordings into audio tracks to mix alongside vocals, guitars and
any other real instruments. The many short tutorials provide both a source of
comparison and means to get up to speed fast on any given software. Mike
Collins is a music technology consultant and writer who has been making music
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in London's recording studios variously as a MIDI programmer, session
musician, recording engineer, producer and arranger since 1981. He offers
freelance Pro Tools engineering, consultancy, troubleshooting and personal
tuition, as well as presenting seminars and lectures on related music
technology and audio recording topics. Mike has written over 500 articles for
magazines such as Macworld (UK), Pro Sound News Europe, Sound on Sound and
AudioMedia, and for Electronic Musician and MIX in the USA. Mike's wide-
ranging career and experience enables him to bring excellent insight from all
sides into his writing, from technical detail to creative expression.
Starting out as a musician and club DJ in the 1970's, Mike moved into
professional recording in the 1980's, initially as a Songwriter/Producer for
EMI Records. Later he worked as a Songwriter for Chappell Music; as a Film
Sound Consultant for Dolby Labs; as a Music Producer for TV recordings; and
as Senior Recording Engineer and Music Technology Specialist at Yamaha's
London R & D Studio. Throughout the 1990's Mike worked as a MIDI Programmer
on records, films and music tours with bands such as the Shamen and film
composers such as Ryuichi Sakamoto and David Arnold. Mike was Executive
Consultant to Re-Pro (The Guild of Record Producers and Engineers) between
1996 and 1999 and Technical Consultant to the Music Producers Guild (MPG),
contributing to the Education Group and organising and presenting Technical
Seminars between 1999 and 2002. He has a BSc in Electroacoustics and an MSc
in Music Information Technology.
  Live Audio: The Art of Mixing a Show Dave Swallow,2012-09-10 A practical
hands on 'in the trenches' guide to mixing and live sound from an author who
has a lot of experience in the field.
  Streaming Audio Jon Luini,Jon R. Luini,Allen E. Whitman,2002 This book
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contains case studies that show how streaming audio is used on various sites.
It begins by giving a comprehensive overview of the most up-to-date streaming
technologies available and the process of preparing audio for streaming.
Then, it walks readers through encoding for the various players and types of
streaming (on-demand vs. live).
  Audio Sampling Sam McGuire,Roy Pritts,2008 Step by step guide to using and
creating sampling instruments
  Logic Pro X Mark Cousins,Russ Hepworth-Sawyer,2014-04-03 From initial demos
to mixing and mastering, seasoned authors Mark Cousins and Russ Hepworth-
Sawyer show you how to get the most from Logic Pro X. By exploring the
essential workflow and the creative possibilities offered by Logic’s virtual
instruments and effects, Logic Pro X: Audio and Music Production leads you
through the music creation and production process, giving you all the tips
and tricks used by the pros to create release-quality recordings. Using full
color screenshots throughout, alongside related boxouts that expand on the
key concepts, Logic Pro X: Audio and Music Production is an informative and
easy-to-read guide to using Logic Pro X. Key features include: Production
FAQs – Instructional Walkthroughs and Knowledgebases present information
clearly and answer common production–specific problems. Methods –
Professional techniques for recording and editing in Logic Pro X – whether
you’re dealing with real musicians or cutting-edge virtual instruments.
Workflow – Use Logic Pro X’s tools and functions in an optimal way. Website –
Access audio examples, samples (Apple Loops), Logic projects, sampler
instruments, and instrument patches at www.focalpress.com/cw/cousins Logic
Pro X: Audio and Music Production covers more than just the software; it will
help you make the most out of every recording session and will illuminate and
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inspire your creative and sonic endeavors!
  Sound Advice Dan Friedman,2010-09-03 I've written this book to give you a
sound engineer's perspective on your career as a voiceover talent. In this
book I've tried to provide you with basic information about audio and
equipment that is taught in recording schools. Hopefully, this information
will provide a foundation for you to get to know your equipment better and
understand how it works. Understanding your audio equipment is critical to
helping you sound your best as well as helping you effectively communicate
with those trying to help you when problems occur. I've also tried to address
proper studio etiquette and many of the bad practices I've seen, heard and
experienced from voiceover talents over the years. My intention is not to
scold or criticize, but simply to provide those of you who are new to the
business with information you may not know, and also to shed light on some
mistakes that many of you, who have been in the business for awhile, may not
know you are making. This book is not about how to read scripts or how to be
a successful voiceover artist. This book complements the many books that have
been written about those topics. You may find it helpful to sit in front of
your equipment as you read through some of the sections. Follow the
procedures I describe and learn what the microphone, knobs, faders and other
various elements in your studio can do. Most importantly, open your ears and
really listen. Listen to how you sound and learn what you can do to bring out
the best in your voice. I am passionate about what I do and I know most of
you are too. This is a great business. Thank you for reading my book, I hope
you find it helpful and enjoyable.
  Desktop Audio Technology Francis Rumsey,2004 A definitive introduction to
the principles of digital audio and MIDI, which covers the very latest
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developments.
  Audio Made Easy Ira White,2007 At last! A book on audio that the average
person can understand. No endless formulas or abstract terminology. Just the
facts, distilled from author Ira White's years of experience. Inside you'll
find practical information on how pro audio equipment works and how you can
use it to its fullest - all seasoned with just a dash of humor. -back cover.
  Web Audio API Boris Smus,2013-03-11 Go beyond HTML5’s Audio tag and boost
the audio capabilities of your web application with the Web Audio API. Packed
with lots of code examples, crisp descriptions, and useful illustrations,
this concise guide shows you how to use this JavaScript API to make the
sounds and music of your games and interactive applications come alive. You
need little or no digital audio expertise to get started. Author Boris Smus
introduces you to digital audio concepts, then shows you how the Web Audio
API solves specific application audio problems. If you're an experienced
JavaScript programmer, you’ll not only learn how to synthesize and process
digital audio, you’ll also explore audio analysis and visualization with this
API. Learn Web Audio API, including audio graphs and the audio nodes Provide
quick feedback to user actions by scheduling sounds with the API’s precise
timing model Control gain, volume, and loudness, and dive into clipping and
crossfading Understand pitch and frequency: use tools to manipulate
soundforms directly with JavaScript Generate synthetic sound effects and
learn how to spatialize sound in 3D space Use Web Audio API with the Audio
tag, getUserMedia, and the Page Visibility API
  Audio Anecdotes II Ken Greenebaum,Ronen Barzel,2004-10-01 This collection
of articles provides practical and relevant tools, tips, and techniques for
those working in the digital audio field. Volume II, with contributions from
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experts in their fields, includes articles on: - Field recording - Synthesis
- Signal processing - Spatialization - Computer techniques and tools - Music
theory - Sound design - Sou
  Audio Anecdotes III Ken Greenebaum,Ronen Barzel,2007-11-29 This collection
of articles provides practical and relevant tools, tips, and techniques for
those working in the digital audio field. Volume III, with contributions from
experts in their fields, includes articles on a variety of topics, including:
- Recording Music - Sound Synthesis - Voice Synthesis - Speech Processing -
Applied Signal Processing
  Audio Anecdotes Ken Greenebaum,Ronen Barzel,2004-03-11 Audio Anecdotes is a
book about digital sound. It discusses analyzing, processing, creating, and
recording many forms of sound and music, emphasizing the opportunities
presented by digital media made possible by the arrival of inexpensive and
nearly ubiquitous digital computing equipment. Applications of digital audio
techniques are indispensable i
  Practical Mastering Mark Cousins,Russ Hepworth-Sawyer,2013-08-21 Guiding
you through the history and emergence of modern mastering techniques, then
providing practical hints and tips on how to use them in your set up,
Practical Mastering is the book for anyone interested in tackling this
elusive art form. Providing you with sold mastering theory underpinned by
years of professional experience and hands-on advice for getting the most out
of your set up while honing your ears to efficiently and effectively listen
to your mixes in order to create perfectly polished master tracks.
  Audio Mastering: The Artists Russ Hepworth-Sawyer,Jay Hodgson,2018-09-28
Audio Mastering: The Artists collects more than twenty interviews, drawn from
more than 60 hours of discussions, with many of the world’s leading mastering
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engineers. In these exclusive and often intimate interviews, engineers
consider the audio mastering process as they, themselves, experience and
shape it as the leading artists in their field. Each interview covers how
engineers got started in the recording industry, what prompted them to pursue
mastering, how they learned about the process, which tools and techniques
they routinely use when they work, and a host of other particulars of their
crafts. We also spoke with mix engineers, and craftsmen responsible for some
of the more iconic mastering tools now on the market, to gain a broader
perspective on their work. This book is the first to provide such a
comprehensive overview of the audio mastering process told from the point-of-
view of the artists who engage in it. In so doing, it pulls the curtain back
on a crucial, but seldom heard from, agency in record production at large.
  The Complete Guide to Connecting Audio, Video and MIDI Equipment Jose
Chilitos Valenzuela,2015-03-03 THE COMPLETE GUIDE TO CONNECTING AUDIO VIDEO
AND MIDI EQUIPMENT: ENGLISH EDITION
  Roger Nichols Recording Method Roger Nichols,2013-10-18 Learn the basics of
digital recording, each step of the signal path, and everything from
microphone placement to mixing strategy through the eyes and ears of The
Immortal Roger Nichols, master engineer and eight-time Grammy-award winner.
From scientifically analyzing the differences between condenser, ribbon, and
dynamic microphones to sharing his secrets to an amazing mix, Nichols
delivers something for everyone interested in the science and art of audio
engineering---no matter what your experience level is. The Roger Nichols
Recording Method offers you the unique opportunity to learn directly from
Roger Nichols himself---exactly as he would have taught at one of his famous
master classes. The book is excellent for beginners but is still full of
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information for seasoned pros who want to know how Roger always managed to
get that sound. Included are links to Pro Tools session files, personally set
up by Roger, to give you hands-on training. Covers: * How to plan your
recording sessions like a professional engineer and producer * Choosing the
right microphones and how Roger would place them for a session * Test
microphone patterns; learning about critical distance placement and the 3 to
1 rule * Understanding digital audio and how it really works to choose the
right format for your sessions * Learning about the signal path from
microphone/instrument levels, channels strips, and plugins * Recording
multiple takes, overdubs, punch-in techniques, and gaining insight on editing
digital audio files * Roger's personal tips for mixing, using automation,
creating your final mix, and more!
  The Audio Recording Handbook Alan P. Kefauver,2001-01-01 Alan Kefauver's
Audio Recording Handbook is a comprehensive guide which covers every aspect
of the recording process. Following a discussion of sound, Kefauver explores
loudspeakers and microphones and also current audio signal processing
devices. Hecovers at length issues of reverberation, equalizers, compressors,
noise reduction, and other processes for recording and editing sound. The
Audio Recording Handbook includes sections devoted to analog and digital
audio systems, digital editing workstations, tape recorder alignment, and
synchronization systems. In addition, Kefauver discusses the features of both
analog and digital recording consoles, as well as various console automation
systems. Throughout the book, applications to surround sound formats are
addressed. On of the most useful parts of The Audio Recording Handbook is the
discussion of the recording, mixdown, and editing sessions, which brings
together everything covered in the text clearly and effectively.
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  Audio Production Basics with Cubase 10.5 Frank D. Cook,Harley
Glynn,2020-04-30 Learn the basics of recording, editing, and mixing audio
using Cubase Elements, Artist, or Pro. Experience the software used worldwide
by musicians, producers, engineers, mixers, and audio professionals. Filled
with tips and insights, Audio Production Basics with Cubase 10.5 will get you
working fast. With this book and the included media files, you’ll get the
practical, hands-on exposure you need. We cover everything from setting up
your computer to the fundamentals of audio production, including: Basic
Digital Audio Workstation operations and audio hardware options Principles of
sound production and microphone use Essential Cubase concepts and operations
MIDI fundamentals for playing and performing with virtual instruments Multi-
track recording Plug-in use and signal processing techniques Mixing your
project and using automation Outputting your final mixdown Cubase software is
very powerful, yet fun and easy to use. Everything you learn here will apply
to all editions of Cubase (Elements, Artist, and Pro), so you can easily
upgrade in the future no matter where you are starting today. Take the first
step now, with Audio Production Basics with Cubase 10.5.

Eventually, you will totally discover a additional experience and deed by
spending more cash. yet when? get you agree to that you require to get those
all needs subsequent to having significantly cash? Why dont you try to
acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you
to comprehend even more concerning the globe, experience, some places,
subsequently history, amusement, and a lot more?
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